
Meeting Notice ARPA Visioning Ad-Hoc Committee 

NOTICE is given members of the ARPA Visioning Committee will convene for a hybrid 
meeting on Thursday, September 22, 2022, from 5:00-7:00 p.m. The Committee will meet in 
person for the purpose of reviewing applications received requesting ARPA grant funding. The 
public is welcome to attend by Zoom and give comments when appropriate. 

An agenda for this meeting will be available at https://www.livingstonmontana.org/meetings For 
more information regarding this meeting contact Faith Kinnick at (406) 222-2005.  

Please publish Monday, September 19, 2022.  

Faith Kinnick 
City of Livingston 
September 7, 2022 
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